
Pickleball Guidelines for Return to Play 

Please do not attend if: 

• You have been or feel ill with fever, cough, or shortness of breath. 

• You have been exposed to or had close contact with a person who has or may have COVID 19. 

• Are currently waiting on COVID-19 results. 

What should I expect when I arrive at the WROC? 

• Entrance and exit will be through the main WROC doors located behind the church. All other 
entrances will be locked. 

• Participants are to arrive no earlier than 10 minutes before start time and exit immediately after 
the session. 

• Players will check in at the WROC entrance. Check-in areas are marked for social distance.  

What Health and Safety procedures are in place? 

• To allow for social distancing there will be 26 players maximum per session.  Players will select a 

seat upon arrival, and this is their seat for the evening.  Water bottles and all belongings are kept 

at the player’s designated seat. 

• Hand sanitizer stations are available. 

• Please bring your own water bottles. For safety, the fountains will not be in use. 

• Balls are sanitized and replaced after each game.   

How will the WROC be cleaned and sanitized? 

• Cleaning agents used to sanitize the facilities and equipment are EPA compliant to neutralize 
viruses including COVID-19. 

• High-touch areas will be disinfected frequently throughout the day. 

• The WROC will be disinfected daily and between each use of the facility. 

• Disinfecting stations have been set up in the WROC.  

• HVAC adjustments and filter replacements have been installed following CDC guidance. 

• An air ionization system has been installed to purify the indoor air by eliminating airborne 
particulates, odors and pathogens.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


